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I live in Sandpoint and appose the smelter, I also think that an environmental impact study should
be done in North Idaho as well as Washington considering most of the air quality impacts will be
felt in that area. Over all North Idaho is know of pristine water and air quality and the smelter in
Newport Washington will have a major impact on that.
 


